
  

                                                                                    
 

 

                                                    

PRESS RELEASE                   
             

April 03, 2019 

 

Subject:  NEPRA Seeks DISCOs Plan for Reliable Power Supply to 

Consumers: 

Islamabad:  In order to ensure reliable and un-interrupted 

power supply to consumers during the coming summer 

especially during the month of Holy Ramadan, National Electric 

Power Regulatory Authority (NEPRA) has sought detailed plans 

from DISCOs for removal of system constraints in their 

respective areas, so that consumers can get reliable electric 

supply in the summer. In this regard, the Authority also advised 

Ministry of Energy (Power Division) to direct the DISCOs to 

make coherent plans in their respective areas for providing 

relief to their consumers in summer. 

 

 


